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November 27, 2013 

 

A Message to All Our Existing and Upcoming Clients: 

 

Tomorrow, America, a land of immigrants and promise for those from all walks of life, will 

celebrate Thanksgiving. Most countries and cultures celebrate some version of a harvest festival 

at least once a year. In China, the nation celebrates the Zhongqiu Festival; in Korea, Chuseok; in 

Vietnam, Tết Trung Thu; and in India, different regions celebrate over a dozen harvest festivals 

throughout the year. 

 

America, however, is unique. What began as a holiday by immigrant Pilgrims has since evolved 

into a day that embraces and celebrates diversity in all capacities, and in this way, Thanksgiving 

is the quintessential American holiday. As more people from different cultures and nations have 

immigrated to the U.S., so have their traditions. And every year at Thanksgiving, dining tables 

and the people around them reflect and honor the pronounced diversity of our great nation. 

 

Since last Thanksgiving, we have all experienced varying degrees of both joyous and trying 

times. Visatopia has been fortunate enough to continue to build and maintain strong and 

trustworthy client relationships while producing high-quality work with an exceedingly high 

approval rate. At the same time, dynamic developments in immigration policies and a rapidly 

growing client base have increased our own expectations to persist in meeting our high standards 

of excellence, integrity, and care. But on this day, regardless of our business concerns, religious 

beliefs, ethnic backgrounds, relative hardships, or political preferences, we all take a moment to 

reflect on the last year and remember to be thankful for our bountiful lives. 

 

Among the plentiful pies and the two-ton turkeys, the hustle of football and the bustle of 

families, and the packed parades and the Christmas tree lightings, the Visatopia family extends 

our warmest wishes and sincerest expression of gratitude to you and your family. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Daqin Zhang and the Visatopia Family 


